

California Fire Prevention Officers Gabriel Reza, President, South Section Ian Hardage, President, North Section

August 18, 2021

Mr. William Bryant, Nominating Committee Chairman c/o Dominic Sims, CEO International Code Council 900 Montclair Road Birmingham, AL 35213

Dear Mr. Bryant,

We are writing to you today to express our support for Dave Spencer for Director at Large on the International Code Council's Board of Directors. We have supported Mr. Spencer during his time on the ICC Board of Directors and feel he will continue to represent the membership in his re-election to the position of Director at Large.

Please accept this letter as our support for Dave Spencer as a Director at Large on the ICC board of Directors.

Thank you for your consideration. If you should have any questions, please contact Adria Reinertson at (951) 955-5272 or via email at adria.reinertson@fire.ca.gov

Sincerely,

Gabriel Reza Ian Hardage President, South President, North